
 

ANNIVERSARY TRIP 

By: Katie Cagen 

Dear Alice, 

I have some exciting news! Bob and I are going on a world tour for our anniversary. We booked it through the 
International Anniversary Travelers Association, so it should be perfect for the occasion. I may not be able to 
call much, but I promise to write you two letters per country while we’re on our trip. Our itinerary is very 
exciting; first we’re going to Colombia, then we’re going to a resort in Malta! Then we’ll go to Singapore, and 
then back west to Sweden. We’ll relax on the beach in the Seychelles, see the Panama Canal, then go to China 
(Bob is very excited to see the Great Wall), then finally a stop in Portugal and we’ll head back to Colombia for a 
little while before coming home. There are a lot of elements to our trip, so we will spend a lot of time in transit, 
but there will be at least a period in every country when we will get to do some fun sightseeing. It will be quite 
a bit of flying, but we’ll be on CPC Air the whole time so I expect it will be a pleasant experience – they even 
gave us the row we requested on every flight!  

Anyway, we are both very excited for the trip. Though unfortunately our dream destination isn’t on our 
itinerary… 

Love, 

Carol 
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